
Open Space Committee Meeting 
Friday, December 8, 2017 

1:00 pm 
Truro Town Offices, 24 Town Hall Road 

 
 
Open Meeting 
 
Review and Approve Meeting Minutes from NOVEMBER 17, 2017 
 
Discuss budget and budget goals for coming year. 
 
Review goals for the coming year, including process for identifying land for open 

space.  Focus on feasibility of securing open space lands that encompass 
affordable housing and other town objectives such as recreation. 

 
Report from Chair, Nick Norman, on meeting with CPC chair Deborah McCutchin, 

(if successful) and attendance at December 1st CPC meeting. 
 
Report from Jane Petterson on the CPC progress. 
 
Any further business. 
 
Schedule next meeting 
  
 


